The annual NOFE conference was planned to take place in Bergen in the autumn 2020, but because of all uncertainty during the COVID-19 pandemic the local committee and the NOFE board decided that it should be postponed to autumn 2021.
Instead of the annual conference we arranged a NOFE webinar Thursday 5 November at 1230-1515. 
 
Programme for the webinar 5 November 2020:
	Welcome by the chairman of the NOFE board Linda Ernstsen
	12:30 – 12:35

	“The pandemic winter is coming. The need for epidemiologists.” by Preben Aavitsland, Norwegian Institute of Public Health (Folkehelseinstituttet, FHI)
	12:35 – 13:15

	Coffee break
	13:15 – 13:30

	Paper of the Year
	13:30 – 14:00

	Coffee break
	14:00 – 14:15

	NOFE Annual meeting
	14:15 – 15:15



